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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As your child progresses from Year 5 to Year 6 we would like to invite you to an 
information meeting about our Year 6 Visit to the Isle of Wight. 
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday 6th July at 6.30pm in the middle hall. Please enter 
via the KS2 Playground from the entrance in Jaffray Road. 
 
We are excited to offer this fabulous opportunity to all our Year 6 children to travel to 
the Isle of Wight next year. 
 
As with the 2023 visit this is a Sunday to Thursday visit taking place during the week of 
14th to 18th July with us arriving just in time for the last week of celebrations and Raglan 
goodbyes. 
 
The trip offers exciting activities and allows the children to spend time with their friends 
before they leave for Secondary School. 
They will be enriching the learning they have been taught in class and spending a week 
away from home. Past Year 6 children have all commented on what a memorable and 
enjoyable experience the week was. 
 
This year, in order to be able to spread the payments over a longer period and to make 
the visit more accessible we are asking for a non refundable deposit payment of £50 no 
later than Monday 17th July. The remaining balance may then be spread over a further 
10 instalments on the 1st of the month from 1st September 2023  to 1st June 2024 with the 
whole balance to be paid in full no later than 1st June 2024. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals please email myself or Mr De Freitas via the 
school office as we may be able to help with the cost of this visit. The total cost of the visit 
has yet to be confirmed as we are still negotiating cost, but will not exceed £415. We 
hope to get this figure to below £400. 
 



 

 

In order for us to plan the meeting it would be very helpful if you could let us know if you 
are able to attend – please visit School Gateway and look for the heading ‘Year 5 - Isle 
of Wight Initial Meeting 2024 in the payment section by giving ‘consent’ to let us know 
you able to be there. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting, however, if you have any questions please 
come and speak to myself or leave a message with the office team and we will try to 
answer any questions you may have. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Mead 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


